MARY QUEEN OF PEACE
CATHOLIC CHURCH
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COME BACK TO ME

WITH ALL YOUR HEART & DON'T LET FEAR KEEF‘ US APART....

Sgea,ker Women's Bible

eries Stuay
MADE FOR MORE FEARLESS & FREE
2nd Wednesday 7:00pm Ist & 3rd Tuesdays 9/7-11/16 1:30pm
First Session 9/8 Informational Meeting 8/31 2:00

Cathol, October
ook Club Rosary

GOD'S VOICE WITHIN WEDNESDAYS

5rd Tuesday 6:45-7:45am 2:30pm in Church
First Session 2/21

For More Information and Spiritual Direction
Contact Mary Burke, Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation
mburke@mqpwg.org

676 W. LOCKWOOD WEBSTER GROVES MISSOURI 63119 WWW.MQPWG.ORG 314.962.2311
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SUNDAY EUCHARIST:
5:00 pm Saturday Vigil
8:00 am, 10:30 am, and 5:00 pm Sunday

WEEKDAY MASS THIS WEEK :
6:45 am and 8 am Monday - Friday
8:00 am Saturday

RECONCILIATION:
8:30 am Saturdays
3:45 pm - 4:30 pm Saturdays

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:

The Blessed Sacrament is exposed

after 8:00 am Mass on the first and
third Mondays of the Month, Adoration
continues all day, concluding with
Benediction at 9:00 pm.

INFANT BAPTISM:

Baptisms are celebrated after all the
weekend Masses and by appointment.
Baptism Preparation Class is offered on the
first Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm at
the Parish Office, and is required of first
time parents. Contact the Parish Office to
register.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK:

If you are anticipating surgery or are
sick or homebound and would like to be
anointed, please contact a Priest or the
Parish Office.

ADULT INITIATION:

Adults are received into the Church
through the Sacraments of Initiation
(Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist)
usually celebrated at the Easter Vigil after
participating in a process of Christian
formation and education called the Rite of
Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA).
Please contact the Parish Office for more
information.

CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE:

Couples wishing to be married at MQP
should contact the parish as soon as
possible after engagement and at least six
months before the proposed wedding
date. At least one of the couple should be
a practicing Catholic, registered and living
in the parish. A program of marriage
preparation is required. Please contact the
Pastor or the parish secretary for more
information.

VOCATIONS TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND
RELIGIOUS LIFE:

Any young man interested in the
priesthood or any young person interested
in the religious life is encouraged to
contact the Pastor or to call the
Archdiocesan Vocation Office at
314-792-6460. All Catholics are called to
pray for an increase in religious vocations.

Bulletin deadlines are Tuesdays at noon.
Please submit items to Anne at asteffens@mqpwg.org
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MQP Young Families
Popsicles on the Playground

Please join other families with little ones (under the age of 5) for a casual
get-together. (Sibs welcome) on Sunday, August 22nd from 6:30 - 8 pm on
the Mary Queen of Peace playground. Beverages and frozen treats will be

provided.



PASTOR’S COLUMN §FR. CRAIG HOLWAY

Friends,

School resumes on Wednesday, August 18th. We are excited to have the children back
on campus. It’s been a long summer and it always seems to drag on when the school
building is empty. But now it’s full of life again and | couldn’t be more excited. The
Education Apostolate at MQP School is both TRADITIONAL and CATHOLIC.

TRADITIONAL in that we teach the “3 Rs” in a way that uses traditional methods of
teaching along with innovations like technology and best practices. When we couple that
with an excellent faculty who partner with excellent parents, then we are certain to
create, cultivate and pass on excellent educational opportunities.

We provide a CATHOLIC education because the Teachings of Jesus Christ, as held and
preserved by our Catholic Church, permeate everything we do: daily prayer, weekly
Mass, our Stewardship Program; even the way we teach and cultivate a school
community. All of this is inspired by the Gospel of Jesus Christ and the traditions and
customs of our Catholic Church.

Mary Queen of Peace has a long history and a rich legacy. That history and legacy
continues to be written this year as we return to school. We hold our students and their
parents in prayer. We hold the faculty, staff, and administration in prayer. We have a
HUGE opportunity to touch a lot of hearts through our school apostolate. We pray for an
outpouring of the Holy Spirit as we begin our school year: Spirit of God, Giver of All Life,
Move us with your Power and your Love and kindle in us Discipleship, Goodness and a
Desire for Holiness. Amen.

As a parish community, there are numerous ways we can support our school children.
The praying community that gathers on the Sabbath is the first and most important way
we can support our school apostolate: the parish community that prays together around
the Altar can do anything because it is nourish by the Eucharist and by our Communal
Life. The Board of Education, Home and School Association, Parish School of Religion,
and Catechesis of the Good Shepherd Apostolates are just a few of the numerous ways
we can support our school.

If you would like more information about our Education Apostolate, our work with our
school-aged children, please do not hesitate to contact me or our school principal, Julie
Smith, directly. Our education Apostolate is our largest and most wide-reaching ministry.
We come together for our children, to teach them and to form them as Disciples. This is
a big part of our Mission as a parish community: to pass on our Catholic Faith to our
children. This is Evangelization. Let us pray that we will do it well this year!

Know that you are loved dearly and prayed for daily.

Photo: Father Craig celebrated
the renewal of the marriage
vows of Chris and Tracy
Lawhorn on their 25th wedding
¥ anniversary.




COME BACK TO COMMUNITY

CATHOLIC BOOK CLUB

« September 21
» October 19

« November 16
s« December 21
« January 18

« February 15
« March 15

« April 19

« May 17
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MARY OQUEEN OF PEACE
WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY

8/31  Inrommumonu MeeTinG 2.00
9T Lesson I Freeoom

921 Lesson 2. (Hosen

10/5  LessoN 3. Grounpen

1“”5 Lesson 4. MaTure

112 Lesson 5. Passtonate
/N EXPERIENCING HEALING AND (FiRE.,
WHOLENESS 1N CHRIST gy | M 778

meining

DQuestions? Contact 11716 Lesson 6: Brave

Mary Burke, Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation
mburke@mgpwg.org

— 1:30pm-2:45pm in the Lubeley Room

Go to mgpwg.org/Formation/Adult-Faith-Formation to register
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WITH ALL YOUR HEART &

DON'T LET FEAR KEEP US APART...

This year marks the 100th
anniversary of Mary Queen of
Peace Parish. You are invited to
come together to learn more
about deepening our faith as
individuals and as a community.
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SPEAKER SERIES

_ 2nd Wednesday
Optional Mass al 6:30 p.m.
Talk from 7 p.m. to 8 p.m.

+ September 8th
Deacon James Keating, Professor of Spiritual
Theology, Kenrick-Glennon Seminary

e October 13th
Fr. Paul Hoesing, Vice-Rector for Formation,
Kenrick-Clennon Seminary

+ November 10th
Fr. Matthew Baugh, 5.1, 5t. Louis University
Catholic Studies Program

* December 8th:
Advent Evening of Recollection*
Fr. Craig Holway, Pastor, Mary Queen of Peace
*Because this is the Feast of the Immaculate
Conception and a Holy Day of Obligation.
Mass for this night only will be at 7p.m.. followed by
Fr. Craig's talk from 7:45p.m.-830p.m. Confession
and an cpportunity to pray before the Blessed
Sacrament will follow until 9p.m.

Please join us for any part of the evening.
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SUNDAY
15 Jeff Bauer
Brooklyn Bolin
Amy Deiters
Msgr. Robert Jovanovic
MONDAY Katy Joyce
16 Henley Jane Lewis
Margaret Lyons
Marty VanRhein
TUESDAY
17 If you would like to add a name to the list, please call the parish
office at 314-962-2311 or email Mary Ann at
WEDNESDAY mazimmerman@mgpwg.org
18
THURSDAY
19 Weekly Offertory Summary
July 19 through August 9
FRIDAY
20 Last Four Week Offertory S 108,777
Four Week Offertory Budget S (120,744)
Surplus/ Shortfall S (11,967)
SATURDAY Four Week Average S 27,194
21 Weekly Goal $ 30,186
Thanks to those who continue to give!
Consider giving online at mgpwg.org/onlinegiving
SUNDAY
22

Did you know PSR uses High School teens
as helpers in the classrooms?

PSR meets Tuesday nights during the school year.
Formation runs from 6:45-8:00, with staff/volunteers
present from 6:30-8:30. Teen helpers are assigned to
a formation class. They help with supplies, assist
struggling students with activities, remind students to
stay focused, and make trips to the bathroom.
Commit for very week or join a rotating schedule. To
sign up, email Alyson Radford at arad-
ford@mgpwg.org

GIVE A MEAL A MONTH  August 21-22
Please consider donating the following:

Canned pasta with meat, canned chicken n’ dumplings,
canned chili with meat, canned meats (chicken, ham, SPAM)
and toilet paper

Please drop off donations by 10:30 am August 22 in the
Msgr. Lubeley Room. Donations are delivered to the food
pantry at St. Wenceslaus parish in St. Louis City.




